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Rodvien, Emma (PUC)

From: Jamie French <jmerfrench52@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 12:30 PM
To: Rodvien, Emma (PUC)
Subject: SB 2202- 02 South Coast Wind (prior MFW)

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

This message came from outside your organization.  
    Report Suspicious    

 

Due to unforeseen and/or unintended consequences I feel that cabling up the Sakonnet River would be wrong. 
Always chose being safe…  not sorry, later. 
This Massachusetts' development benefits Massachusetts and Residents. There is an existing Massachusetts 
Right of Way infrastructure available. 
Why not use it? 
South Coast Wind is a multinational out-of-country corporation receiving unprecedented profits. I am sure they 
can afford the obvious land route. 
Thank you for accepting public comment. 
Jamie French 
48 Craig Ave. Tiverton. RI. 02878 
401-624-9012 
jmerfrench52@gmail.com 
03/01/23 
 


